
To Whom it May Concern,


I am writing on behalf of Freya & Dragonfly, LLC, a restaurant and bar located at 2929 East 
Grand Boulevard.  We’re requesting to have a past paint project as well as one we plan to do in 
the future added to the open HDC application that will be reviewed on July 8th, 2022.  


The previous paint job was on the exterior of the building facing East Grand Boulevard.  The 
wall professionally painted was primed with Benjamin Moore Ultra Spec Masonry 100% Acrylic 
Sealer Primer and the paint used was Benjamin Moore Aura Exterior Paint in Eagle Rock color.  
We hope to use the same paint on the Beaubien side.


The mural painted on our building was primed and painted with Behr Acrylic Outdoor Paint in 
multiple colors.


The Freya & Dragonfly exterior walls facing Beaubien and East Grand Boulevard were/are 
intended to improve the aesthetic appearance to better match both the concepts and the 
neighborhood feel.  The “Kid’s Got Heart mural on the Beaubien side was part of the BLKOUT 
festival in the North End/Milwaukee Junction neighborhood.  It represents both the artist’s 
overcoming literal heart issues as a child as well as the perseverance and passion inherent in 
the human condition.  


If any other information would help with the processing of this application, please let us know 
and we’ll happily provide to the best of our ability.  Thank you for your consideration!


Sandy Levine

Freya & Dragonfly

248-259-2110

SandyNLevine@gmail.com



